
Tuesday 6th July

Leavers’ Assembly

Dear parents,

Thank you for your patience whilst we have been finalising arrangements for the Leavers’s Assembly.

We can’t wait to celebrate with you, your child’s amazing achievements during their time at St

Bernard’s and send them off in style.

The assembly will take place on Thursday 15th July at 11am on the Junior Playground (weather

permitting). As Covid-19 safety measures will still need to be in place on this date, there will be

socially distanced seating, with 2 seats per child for family members. Please arrive no earlier than

9.55am to help prevent crowding by the school gates. When on school grounds, all adults will be

required to wear a mask (except those exempt) and adhere to social distancing guidelines. Masks can

be removed once you are seated. Please remain in your seats, during the assembly. Miss Reid will be

taking photos of the assembly (as some children cannot go on social media) and these will be

emailed to you afterwards.

Miss Carey will also be sharing with you a wonderful leavers’ video that you can watch with your

child at home.

Thank you for your co-operation at this challenging time. The staff at St Bernard’s will do all they can

to make this a special occasion for your child and the whole family.

Mr Jevons             Miss Carey

Head Teacher       T6 Teacher


